Mid-Year Thamil Exam
Dear Parents,

Our Thamil teachers will be conducting the Mid-Year exams on Saturday 13th Feb at 12:30pm for all
classes and groups, simultaneously. Please ensure that your child is preparing for it.

Following are the instructions that your child and you need to follow.

1. Exam paper will be made available 5 min before the commencement of the exam via WhatsApp
for all years up to year 2, and via WhatsApp and email for year 3 and upwards.

Exams will start at 12:30pm for all years. Parents should provide an email address directly to their
child’s class teachers respectively, to their personal WhatsApp.

2. Duration of the exam is one Hour.

3. Where possible please print the papers.

4. Upon completion, the answer paper should be preferably scanned using the “Adobe Scan”
application which is free to download or a scanner and sent to the respective teacher’s personal
contact number via WhatsApp (Up to year 2) and all year groups from 3 and upwards to teacher’s

email address.

5. Throughout the exam the students should be in the Zoom session with audio and video switched
on and students should maintain complete silence.

6. The class teacher and a zoom moderator will act as invigilators.
7. Reading exams will be held on 6th Feb 2021.

8. Mid-year and end of year exams along with teacher's class assessments will contribute towards
your child’s promotions.

NOTE: By providing your email address to the teacher, you provide consent to HTSA to use email as a
medium to communicate only exam-related materials.

Likewise, our teachers will be using your email IDs for this purpose only.
Good luck to all our students.

Committee



